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Burke, Ruth A

From: Matthew Gonnerman <matthew.gonnerman@maine.edu>
Sent: Saturday, August 04, 2018 3:50 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Cc: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Comment on Clean Air Act (CAA) Section 176A(a)(2) Ozone Transport Region Petition

I am emailing you to comment on the CAA OTR petition. I oppose the proposed action to allow the DEP to 
limit areas of the state where new OTR emissions controls might be required in the future. I also oppose 
allowing facilities to perform projects without having to purchase emission offsets. Both actions would be 
extremely detrimental to the environment and public health.  
 
Thank you, 
Matt Gonnerman 
23 Dillingham St #2 
Bangor ME 04401 


